
CAPTAIN WILLIAM HILLHOUSE CHAPTER 

NOVEMBER 13, 2021 

CHAPTER MEETING 
 

     The members of the chapter met at McAlister’s Restaurant at 11am on Saturday, November 

13, 2021. 

The pledges were led by President Carlton Polk and Secretary Fulwider gave the 

invocation. The meeting was shortened due to the restaurant being remodeled and construction 

occurring. 

 

 

 

The President authorized Secretary 

Dr. John Fulwider to purchase a 250th 

Celebration Flag. The flag was presented to 

the membership and a photograph of the 

president holding the flag was taken. 

President Carlton Polk announced a 

forthcoming formal agenda of 250th events 

for the chapter to participate in. 

 
 

The Chapter will begin formally meeting every quarter and plans to rotate the days of the 

meetings between a Wednesday Lunch meeting and a Saturday Lunch Meeting. Some members 

cannot attend on Weekends. Others cannot attend during the week. President Polk will survey the 

membership and ask what days are best for them.  Advance notice of meeting dates will allow 

better planning by the chapter’s members. 

President Polk closed the meeting at Noon. The SAR recessional and benediction was by Dr. 

John Fulwider. 

 

Next meeting will be in January, 2022. Time and place to be announced by email and 

phone calls to members by Secretary John Fulwider. 

 


